
August 19, 2022

Dear Riverview Families,

I hope you are enjoying these last few weeks of summer. We are so excited for your students'
arrival and the start of the 2022-2023 school year!

This letter is to inform you of your move in time and the protocols that must be followed on
Saturday, September 10th, 2022.

Each student will be given a time and location in which you may arrive on campus. Dorm
assignments and the Who’s Who letter will be provided to families the week of opening weekend
via email. Families will receive a copy of their student’s academic schedule upon arrival.

MS/HS families screening and medication drop off will take place in the Hunter
Commons of the James Center.
GROW families screening and medication drop off  will take place at Trulaske.
HCC will give all students and families an entry pass that they can bring to their
assigned dorm once they have been cleared. No-one will be allowed in a dorm
without an entrance pass.

All families will have (1 hour) to move your student into the dorm. We will allow a maximum of 3
parents/helpers to enter the dorm upon move-in with their student. Prior to coming to campus
on opening day, we request all parents/helpers do a Rapid Antigen Self-Test.  This will enable
parents to safely move their students into the dorms without wearing a mask and not put others
at risk for COVID exposure.  We will not be collecting these results, but your cooperation is
appreciated.

A NEGATIVE COVID PCR test for any student who has not tested positive for COVID within the
past 90 days will be required. All tests should be done ON, or AFTER, Tuesday, September 6th.

Please email results AND bring a hard copy of the negative test results to submit to
HCC as we will not have the ability to check email while we are checking students in
Air Travel Students must submit their negative PCR test results prior to departure
PCR COVID test results should be emailed to covidresult@riverviewschool.org

mailto:covidresult@riverviewschool.org


All families should check in at the HCC Screening location noted above.

Every person while on campus is required to:
● Self attest that you do not have any signs of the following symptoms:

○ Fever (temp 100.4 or greater) or Chills
○ Cough
○ Shortness of breath or difficulty breathing
○ Fatigue
○ Muscle or body aches
○ Headache
○ New loss of taste or smell
○ Sore Throat
○ Congestion or runny nose (outside of baseline)
○ Nausea, vomiting or diarrhea

If there has been a change in your student’s medications/supplements, please update Magnus
AND include a paper copy of the new order in their individual medication bag.

If you are delayed, or miss your check-in time for any reason, please contact me as soon as
possible.

With all this being stated, we would like you to know that your student should arrive at Riverview
on Saturday, September 10th at your scheduled time to be screened in.

CHECK IN -> MOVE IN Refer to your designated time (via email)

*Please arrive between the half hour time frame designated above for check in*

We eagerly await your student’s arrival and look forward to an incredible school year ahead!

If you have any questions, or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out.

Sincerely,

Jenna Beer
Administrative Office Manager
Travel & Discretionary Account Associate
travel@riverviewschool.org
551 Route 6A ● East Sandwich, MA 02537
ph 508.888.0489 x272  ●  fx 508.833.7002
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